
I am an advocate of full legalization of cannabis, in spite of currently holding a class A CDL and 

not being able to indulge in cannabis use on a regular basis. That being said, I’m a Mn medical 

cannabis patient, though of course I can’t use this effectively while I still drive professionally, in 

my seasonal layoff period I have tried the Mn medical cannabis products and found them 

greatly reduced in efficacy compared to whole flower products that I sampled while living in 

Washington state in the recent past. As a note the medical cannabis products here in Mn are 

made with whole PLANT, not from the whole flower  and so is a much inferior medicine, as it is 

being over processed in addition to being a diluted product.  Medical need patients could have 

access to a better grade of medicine with a competitive cannabis market, please consider full 

cannabis legalization in Mn soon. Thank you! 

Mark wilson fergus falls Mn 


